Minutes 10-12-2010

Board members present were Virginia Apker, Neil Cox, Steve Herrod, Patrick Lipsinic,
Betty Martin, Jon Pyeatt, James Stowers, and George Walker. The minutes of the
September meeting were approved as corrected, and the treasurer’s report was
approved.

Solo Report — Todd Swain: There were 92 entries for the event at TRP. The
committee is still looking for additional sites to hold events.

AVRG Report — Betty Martin: Nothing new or final to report on next year’s schedule.
Old Business:

Pat Lipsinic has a meeting scheduled next week with Dan Guterman about holding a
rally cross at TRP.

The chairman of the nominating committee announced the candidates for next year’s
officers as follows:

RE — Neil Cox Asst RE — Patrick Lipsinic
Secretary — Betty Martin Treasurer — Virginia Apker
Board Members — two to be elected

John Brook Jon Pyeatt

James Stowers Paul Terhune

Ballots will be mailed by the October 15 deadline stated in the Bylaws and must be
returned to the chairman of the Nominating Committee by 5 P.M., November 5 to be
counted.

Street Survival School — James Stowers is still looking for a site and talking to people
about the event.

New Business:

James Stowers’s neighbor who writes sports articles has offered to do stories for us for
the website and/or other venues.

Club meeting will be held at the Hideaway Pizza again next month on November 9.

The Awards Banquet for this year was discussed. Several places were suggested.
After further checking, definite details will be presented.

Todd Swain said that the Solo Committee needs a new laptop for next year. He will
bring cost estimates next month.

Virginia Apker announced that we have insurance on the solo trailer.
Todd Swain will serve as Solo Chairman again next year, but he would like to mentor
someone to take his place the following year.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin, Secretary



